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This week the children have:  

 Measured and calculated the perimeter of composite rectilinear shapes 

 Found unknown lengths of rectilinear shapes 

 Described houses in French 

 Developed our skills of watercolour painting in art 

 Used oil pastels to create Fox eyes 

 Enjoyed our trip to watch High School Musical at The Lenham School 
 

Next week the children will be: 

 Finding the area of rectangles, compound shapes and irregular shapes 

 Describing the weather in French 

 Learning to keep up a rally in Badminton 

 Beginning to think about Islam and what it is like to be a Muslim in the UK 

 

 

Homework 

Spellings 
Spellings for the week have been set in class today and the children will have a chance to work on them in school and at home. They 
will be tested in school on Fridays. 
Homework 
This week the homework will be to design a Safe Parking poster. Mrs McCluskey has told the children all about it in assembly. It is a 

school-wide competition to help raise awareness of safe parking around our school. The winner will have their poster made into a 

banner which will be displayed along the school fence. 

Reading 

Remember, regular reading is so important.  The children have been given a Book Bingo sheet which challenges them to read a 

range of texts in a variety of settings out of school.  When they sign a challenge off, they should bring the sheet into school and they 

will be rewarded with house points! 

Buster’s Book Club 

Target time for Year 5 is 20 mins every Wednesday. Don’t forget to sign the bookmark. 

Times Tables 

Please remember to learn them. It makes such a difference to the progress in all areas of maths. 
 

 

Further information and Key Events 

MathsWhizz – a way to earn House Points!! 
This week we have caught up with some MathsWhizz in class. Please encourage your children to use this excellent resource. It 
targets activities specifically to the level of each individual and really does assist with their understanding of the curriculum. The 
children can keep a record of their progressions and earn a house point for each one. Just come and inform one of the Year 5 
teaching team. 
In school we are looking forward to: 
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Christmas Shopping Event on Monday 2nd December 
Family Trust Panto on Thursday 5th December 
Christmas Lunch & Jumper Day on Friday 13th December 

 

Have a lovely weekend - The Year 5 Teaching Team. 


